
Capital Regional District

Surfside Park Estates Water Service Committee
Notice of Annual General Meeting Cancellation
In the interest of public health and safety during the global COVID-19 pandemic, the Capital 
Regional District Board has waived the requirement to hold Annual General Meetings for 2021.
Consequently, the Surfside Park Estates Water Service Committee Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) for 2021 is hereby cancelled. 

Committee Membership Opportunity
In lieu of the AGM, and pursuant to Bylaw No. 3131, real property owners or residents in the 
Surfside Park Estates Local Service Area are invited to nominate themselves or another real 
property owner, resident or other person who is prepared to represent the Local Service Area to 
stand on the committee for a two (2) year term commencing July 1, 2021.
Total membership on the committee is five (5), including the Electoral Area Director, three (3)  
real property owners and one (1) resident, real property owner or other person who is prepared 
to represent the Local Service Area.  
Nominations are being accepted for the following two (2) vacancies:

• One (1) real property owner.
• One (1) resident, real property owner or other person who is prepared to represent the

Local Service Area.
Nomination Instructions
When submitting your nomination, please include the committee name in the subject line, 
your full-name, telephone number and residential address along with the nominee’s full-name, 
telephone number and residential address. 
New appointments to the Surfside Park Estates Water Service Committee will be made by the 
CRD Board based on the Electoral Area Director recommendation.
The deadline for nominations is Friday, June 4, 2021. 
Mail or email your submission to: 
Attention: Electoral Area Director, Southern Gulf Islands 
479 Island Highway, Victoria, BC, V9B 1H7 
Email: iwsadministration@crd.bc.ca 

Bylaw No. 3131 is available for viewing on the CRD website at www.crd.bc.ca 
Personal information collected is in accordance with s.26(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, for the 
purpose of administering the Surfside Park Estates Water Service Committee nominations. Personal information submitted will be 
kept confidential, and used only for the purpose for which that information was collected. Any questions about this matter should be 
directed to Tanya Duthie, Administration Manager, Integrated Water Services at Phone: 250-474-9606 or email: tduthie@crd.bc.ca 


